Article published online: 2024-02-19

Our Association and Ourselves

The Summer Conference of 1978 is all set for 1st October at Simla. Please come in large numbers. The organisers are doing their best to make it a success both academically and socially.

The Annual Conference is to be held at Gauhati on 27th Dec. 1978.

The members desirous of taking part in Essay contest for Kilner Memorial Award are requested to submit their entry before 1-10-78.

All journals are sent by U.P.C. to all members on the same day on addresses given in the latest directory of Association or to the addresses communicated to the journal office by members. Therefore the loss of the Journal is not the fault of this office.

The First Afro-Asian Conference of Surgery of Hand is to be held in Bombay on February, 18-22, 1979. Those desirous to attend please contact Dr. Narendra J. Pandya, Nawroze Apartments, Bhulabhai Desai Road, Bombay-400026, India.